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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
From: Bill Leonard, CCC representative 
 
Subject:    Full name as addition to Initialism or Acronym in Access Points for Corporate 

Bodies (Revision of RDA 11.13.1.2) 
 
  
CCC thanks the British Library for this proposal.  CCC agrees with the intention of this proposal but 
supports the ALA approach as suggested in 6JSC/BL/24/ALA response.   
 
CCC questions whether it is sound or possible to use a piece of information as an addition, while it is not 
itself defined as an element.  In its discussion of this proposal, CCC questioned whether fuller form of the 
corporate body name needs to defined as an element, or perhaps added to an existing element.  Once it is 
defined separately, it could then be added to the list of elements that can be used as additions in 11.7.1.6 
Other Designation. 
 
CCC also notes an issue with capitalization in an example used in the ALA response.  The name of CCF 
is Crédit cinématographique français. 
	
  


